
Walter Williams - Fwd: Re: Hartwick St. Update

From:    Keith McCrary
To:    Walter Williams
Date:    11/7/2016 3:43 PM
Subject:    Fwd: Re: Hartwick St. Update
Attachments:

   
carto2a.dgn; x887r.pdf; 009 C0-0 Hartwick Gates Site Plan B_1.pdf; Scanned from a Xerox 
Multifunction Device.pdf

 
Place in digital file. 
 
Keith McCrary
Supervisor of Maps and Records
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
mccraryk@detroitmi.gov
 
Mike Duggan, Mayor 

 

>>> Keith McCrary 11/7/2016 3:42 PM >>> 
Ms. Dayton ,
 
 Per our discussion this morning. You may proceed with the erection of the security gates on Hartwick . To 
be placed at Euclid south Right of Way line and at the southern boundary of your property on 1500 E. 
Euclid, parcel 07002093-7. A dedication of property at 7991 Hartwick, parcel 07001600-1 to provide a turn 
a round must be provided as shown in the attached drawing.   
 Please note that if council rejects your request , you will have to remove the gates. 
 
Keith McCrary
Supervisor of Maps and Records
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
mccraryk@detroitmi.gov
 
Mike Duggan, Mayor 

 

>>> Dawn Dayton <DDayton@lw-grp.com> 10/5/2016 10:25 AM >>> 
Good morning All,
 
I’ve attached the revised drawing of our proposed partial closure of Hartwick Drive. We’ve met with all of 
you and believe we’ve adjusted for your concerns. The most notable adjustments are removing all closure 
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from Euclid Ave. and moving (now) both lift gates onto Hartwick Drive and a turnaround just before the 
south-side lift gate.
 
Please review. As you know, Euclid Manufacturing will need to have a public hearing on this proposal. In 
advance of that, it would be greatly appreciated if you would write a letter of support for this project. Most 
of you have already spoken with Mr. McCrary with the City; please direct an email to Mr. McCrary 
expressing your support of this project (Keith McCrary mccraryk@detroitmi.gov). If you would cc: me 
(ddayton@lw-grp.com), I would appreciate it.
 
If you have additional questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
 
Thank you all for your assistance in this effort.
 
Best regards,
 
Dawn Dayton
Director, Community Relations
L&W Engineering/Euclid Manufacturing/Oakland Stamping
(7834) 397-6300 ext. 10274
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